
1st November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Need 2021 - Friday 19th November

On Friday 19th November 2021, your child/children will have the opportunity to raise money for a
phenomenal cause: Children in Need . Children in Need is a fantastic charity which helps improve
the lives of thousands of disadvantaged children and young people across the country, with its fluffy
representative Pudsey Bear and his companion Blush Bear.

All children are invited to come into school wearing their own yellow or spotty clothes (or both!).  We
would encourage all families to donate at least £1 via your Parent Pay account.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Currie
Head of School




